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"So he shepherded them according to the integrity of his heart and guided 

them by the skilfulness of his hand" (Psalm78:72) 

The Clergy council of the Coptic Orthodox Diocese of Sydney expresses its 

sincere gratitude and appreciation to His Eminence Archbishop Angaelos for his 

valued ministry as Papal Legate to the Diocese of Sydney over the last 18 months. 

His Eminence's spiritual leadership, coupled with his profound wisdom and generous 

Spirit, has significantly enhanced the various services of the entire Diocese. 

We pray that God continues to bless the life and ministry of His Eminence and reward 

him for the dedication, commitment and sacrifice that he graciously offered to the 

Diocese of Sydney. 

We ask that His Eminence remembers us in his prayers, particularly as we approach 

passion week. 

Your children, 
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